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THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 
This agenda is subject to changes prior to the meeting date 

 Office 603-679-9597 
Fax 603-679-1013

Town of Nottingham 
P.O. Box 114 
Nottingham NH 03290 

May 2, 2017 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday May 2, 2017 commencing at 7:00 PM, in Conference Room 1 at the Town Municipal Office.   
 
Public Hearing: 
 
Continuation- Case 17-001-VA 
Application from Caroline J. Szafran Revocable Trust requesting a Variance from Article II Section 
C(1)(a) of the Zoning Ordinance to permit a two (2) lot subdivision on a private road.   The property is 
located on Raymond Road in Nottingham, NH and is identified as Tax Map 68 Lot 10.     
    
 
Staff/ Board Members Update 
Next meeting May 16, 2017 
 
Minutes: 

 March 21, 2017 
 April 18, 2017 

 
 
 


